29 December 2022
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL

The Philippine Department of Tourism — Sydney (PDOT) is inviting Consultancy Firms
operating in Australia with extensive knowledge of the MICE industry in the Asia-Pacific region
to submit proposals for the conduct of meetings, incentive travel, conventions and exhibitions
(MICE) industry study. Attached are the detailed Terms of Reference.

Please email your proposals with Australian Business Number, qualifications of the
Consultant, list of clients for the last five years and quote to
ely@morefuninthephilippines.com.au on or before 12 January 2023.

Requests for clarifications may also be sent by email to the same address mentioned
above.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

ELEANOR A. PALIMA
Officer-in-Charge
Philippine Department of Tourism — Sydney



